
Welcome Back! 
I hope you all enjoyed your break & time with 
family. I just wanted to give a few brief reminders of 
what’s been covered in the beginning of 2nd Quarter 
and what will be covered after the Chapter 5-6 Test.  

Thanks to the parents who made it to Parent Teacher 
Conferences earlier this month; and to those unable 
to make it - feel free to email and schedule time to 
come in if you have any questions. 

Study Tips:  

• Re-writing notes; use highlighters/color coding (this I have used even in 
college/grad school) 

• Pay close attention to key vocabulary & guiding questions  

• Youtube & Khan Academy (especially) - I have & will continue to post videos 
as well  

• Flash - cards or Cornell method note taking (to quiz yourself)  

• Jot down questions you have and ask them as soon as 
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Up Next :  

• Lab Report 

(Electron 

Configuration) 

Due this week 

• Chapter 5 

Quiz this week 

• Chapter 5-6 

Test next week 

• Chapter 6 - 

Periodic Table 

Trends Activity 

this week - next 

week (will 

serve as 

review)  

• Next Topic: 

Chapter 7 - 

Ionic Bonding ! 
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COMMUNICATION  
Please communicate any 
problems or questions 
with course matter as 

soon as they arise.
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AVAILABILITY 
Tutoring Th/F 7:30am. I am 
available via call Thursdays 

and Fridays 7:30am
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PARTNERSHIP 

Team work makes the dream 
work! I look forward to working 
with you all to ensure that your 
student has a successful year in 

Chemistry.  
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 NOV 21, 2017

amcallister@cmitsouth.org 

(240)685-1964 (Th/F 7:30am)  

Sincerely, 

Ms. McAllister  

Ms. McAllister 
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